
SGRA RECEIVES AWARD FROM THE MAYOR

At ‘The Mayor of the London Borough of 
Hounslow’s Thank You Reception’, held on the 28th 

April 2023 at Hounslow House, SGRA received 
recognition for voluntary services within the 
Borough.  We would like to thank our 
Councillors Tony Louki, Unsa Chaudri and 
Aftab Siddiqui for nominating us for this 

Award.  Sandra Hunkin and 
Danny Rybowski represented 
SGRA and accepted the 

Certificate on our behalf.
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CHARITY PLANT SALE

It’s that time of the year again and despite the hot weather the sale 

must go on. 

I have various annuals, perennials, penstemons and salvias for 
sale.

The public sale will be held on Sunday, 9th July from 11:00 
am until 03:00 pm but you are invited to attend a private sale 
to avoid the rush and buy in comfort. 

This will be held daily starting on Monday, 3rd July from 
10:00 am until 07:00pm ending on Friday, 7th July. 30 
minute slots will be available on a first-come-first served 
basis, maximum 4 people per slot.

To request a slot please email polly.sgra@gmail.com. Let me 
have 3 alternative times you would like to come or, if you are 
flexible, just give me a day or days and I’ll try to fit you in. I’ll 
confirm back to you. 

If you are driving there is a CPZ in operation but you are welcome to park in 
my drive.

As before all funds will be donated to Our Barn www.ourbarn.org.uk

Thanking you in anticipation and I hope to see you soon at 75 The Drive, TW7

4AA.
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Hounslow Central

Applications


21 Worton Way

Erection of part first floor side and rear extension 
and part single storey side extension with 
associated roof alterations to the house.


Osterley & Spring Grove

Applications


4 Vincent Road

Erection of ground floor rear extension.

4 Vincent Road

Erection of first floor side extension.

PLANNING MATTERS AS AT 11TH JUNE 2023

MEETINGS
Monthly Committee Meetings are usually held on the third Wednesday of the month at the Milford Arms 
starting at 8 pm. All members are welcome to join us to observe, contribute, raise issues or just to 
socialise. We look forward to seeing you there. 

Decisions


132 The Drive

Certificate of lawfulness for erection of a rear roof 
extension with hip to gable conversion and front 
roof windows to the house.

GRANTED (FULL PLANNING PERMISSION NOT 
REQUIRED) 09/06/2023


COMMUNITY INTEREST COMPANY (CIC) FOR THORNBURY PARK

Decisions


None


You have received this newsletter as a member/former member of Spring Grove Residents’ Association. 
Should you no longer wish to receive this please contact any member of the committee.

January 2023 saw the launch of Thornbury Park Friends CIC. Its mission is to enhance Thornbury 
Park’s amenities and encourage and support local residents to use the park for many different events 
and activities. As well as caring for the park, the Company also acts to control and minimise the 
antisocial behaviour that urban open spaces frequently attract.

Originally a gravel pit it now has a skate park, a children’s play ground, an outdoor gym, a hard play 
area for basketball, football and netball and a community orchard.

Back in the 1960s it featured in the Beatles film A Hard Day’s Night. These days it provides a vital green 
open space for a multicultural community in a bustling urban environment.

To become a friend of the park please visit their website at thornburyparkfriends.org.uk/membership/ 
and complete the application.


